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Dear Parent/Carer  
 

As you will be aware, your child is required to take 
part in Key Stage 1 statutory assessments (SATS) this 
year.  
These tests are very important as children’s results 
and scores are passed on to their Key Stage 2 teacher 
as well as secondary school when they leave. 
In order to ensure that we support children to 
perform to the best of their ability we will be holding 
SATs revision classes.  
Your child has been selected to take part in Reading 
Boosters every Thursday. 

 
 
The booster sessions will start at 3:15 p.m. until 4:00 p.m starting Thursday 27th February  
then every Thursday until Easter.   
Please arrange to collect/have your child collected at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Previous years have shown us that children who attended Booster classes, did significantly 
better in their SATs tests, and were more prepared for KS2 work. This fantastic opportunity 
will be beneficial to your child and will be run by the Year 2 team.  We cannot stress 
enough how valuable these sessions are and hope your child will join us.  
 
If you have any queries please see Miss Osborne.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 

Attendance at an 

after-school club will 

count towards 

Children’s University 

graduation. 
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